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22nd March 2024 

Newsletter 
 
 
Easter Egg Raffle 
On Thursday 28th March we will be holding our Easter Egg Raffle. Tickets will go on sale on 25th       
March (20p per ticket/£1 per strip). Tickets will be sold in class. 
 
Egg Decorating Competition 
We will be holding an egg decorating competition for Easter. Children may bring their decorated 
eggs to school from Wednesday 27th March. 
 
Wonderful Wednesday 
The last of our Wonderful Wednesdays for this term will be held on Wednesday 27th March. It’s a 
chance to celebrate all things reading with your child! Parents of Acorns and Chestnut pupils are 
welcome to come along at 2:30pm on the day.  
 
Dinner Money 
Due to price increases everywhere, unfortunately we have had to increase the cost of school meals 
from Monday 15th April. School meals will cost £2.50 per day or £12.50 per week. A reminder, 
please, that lunches should be paid for in advance, in cash, at the school office, thank you. 
 
Clubs 
The Basketball, Multisports and Football clubs have now finished for this term, deposits will be sent 
home next week. 
 
Bring Yer Wellies 
Just a reminder, please, that we are collecting the £10 payments and reply slips for our Reception 
class trips to ‘Bring Yer Wellies’. Thank you to everybody who has paid so far. 
 
Hothersall Lodge 
Just a reminder that the full payment for the Year 6 trip to Hothersall Lodge is due by Thursday 23rd 
May. There is the option to pay in instalments if preferred, thank you. 
 
Year 2 – Helmshore Mill 
Another reminder, please, that payments and permission slips for Hazel class trip to Helmshore Mill 
are due by 27th March 2024, thank you. 
 
Easter Holidays 
A reminder that we finish for the Easter Holidays on Thursday 28th March at 1:45pm. 
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